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ADDENDUM NUMBER 1 

DEMOLITION - 305 CHESTNUT STREET
S1-0624

MAY 22, 2024 

To all holders of Bid Documents, please be advised of the following: 

The Demolition at 305 Chestnut Street has been postponed until further 
notice. 

Acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in the space provided in the Proposal. 

Failure to do so may disqualify the Bidder.  

Daryle L. Parker, Purchasing Manager 

Purchasing Division 
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